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Night Out on the Lions April 28

April 18, 2012

The Lindenwood University Student-Athlete Advisory Committee (SAAC) is holding the first “Night Out on the 
Lions” on Saturday, April 28. Parents can bring their kids from ages five to 10 to Hyland Arena that evening and 
have Lindenwood athletics staff, coaches, and student-athletes babysit for free.

The event will take place from 6 p.m. to 11 p.m. The kids will have a fun-filled night including dinner, games, 
crafts, and much more. The children will be divided into three age groups so that they will be playing with kids 
their own age throughout the night. “Night Out on the Lions” is open to everyone, not just those from the 
Lindenwood community.

“SAAC has made a positive impact for the Lindenwood Athletics Department in its first two years,” said Anna 
Girdwood, Assistant Director of Compliance and SAAC advisor. “We now want to get more involved in the 
Lindenwood and St. Charles communities, and this is one of our first efforts doing that.”

For more information or to sign up for the “Night Out on the Lions”, please contact Christine Rebori at 
crebori@lindenwood.edu.
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